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Please remember in your prayers… 
Bill Birch, Ron Branaman, the Carder Family, Frank Fasco, Ed 
Garrity, Natasha Grinder, Jennifer Harsen, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, 
Lesley & Vaughn Johnson, Patsy Johnson, the Kensinger Family, 
Fred and Jeannie Kernan, John LaRochelle, Linda Lowe, Carol 
Mueller, Joanne Mustion, Debi Myers, Catherine Myer, Jim & 
Chris O’Sullivan, Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Carmie Kohl 
Smith, Tamara Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, Dan & Nicole 
Storms, Wade Strong, Bishop Anthony Taylor, Jeanette 
Vandenhandel, Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Don & Donna 
Wilkes, Bob Zurn.     Please pray for victims of the COVID-19 and 
all who treat and care for them.  

To add or delete names, please email standrewprayer@gmail.com  
or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810

Pastor:   
Father Jim Fanrak 

870-743-9889  Rectory 
frjim.mmgc@cox.net 

Pastoral Advisory Council:  
Steve Triner 

870-321-2773 
  stevet@yellville.net 

Church Secretary:   
Denise Jorgensen 

870-445-4810 
kidneywoman@yahoo.com 

Prayer-Line Connection:  
standrewprayer@gmail.com

Wednesday, January 27 - Mass at Noon 
Mass Intention: +Helen Migliore 

Sunday, January 31 - Mass at 11 a.m. 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intention: +Dennis Lee Hassman

This 
Week

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of 
Jesus Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the 
Kingdom of God into the world through evangelization, worship, religious 
education, and service in our families, in our parish, and in our community.

mailto:kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Celebrate!

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
February 14 - Craig & Dee Dee Hartzog 
February 19 - Don & Susann Crespino
February 22 - Philip & Cathy Carollo

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Feb 6 - Chris Carter 
Feb 6 - Joshua Weeden 
Feb 7 - Michael Jahrling 
Feb 15 - Cynthia Nixon 

Feb 23 - Diane Mikrut 
Feb 23 - Clyde Prastaro II 
Feb 28 - Barrett Jackson

2020 MMG 
CONTRIBUTION 

STATEMENTS  
Statements have been mailed.  If 
you do not receive your 
statement in the mail, please 
contact the Harrison church 
office.  We appreciate your 
donation to the church.  Luke 
6:38 reminds us:  “Give and it 
shall be given to you.  …For 
the measure you measure with 
will be measured back to you.” 

SECOND 
COLLECTION 

Next week, our parish will take 
up the 136th annual National 
Black and Indian Mission 
Collection. Our support of this 
collection helps build the 
Church in African American, 
Native American, and Alaska 
Native communities from coast 
to coast . Schools, parish 
religious education programs, 
and diocesan ministries depend 
on your generosity to help them 
spread the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ! 
Our diocese also received 
$37,000 in grant funding from 
this col lect ion las t year, 
benefiting Arkansas Council of 
Black Catholics, St. Peter’s in 
Pine Bluff, St. Bartholomew 
and St. Augustine.


